August Newsletter

Mary Immaculate School

10390 Remick Ave Pacoima, CA 91331

www.maryimmaculateschool.org T: 818-834-8551

Instagram: @maryimmaculatecatholicschool



Dear Mary Immaculate School Parents and Families,

On behalf of the faculty and staff at Mary Immaculate School, I want to welcome you to the 2019-2020 school year. We are looking forward to a great year filled with learning and academic growth! We at MI recognize that in order for children to thrive, we need to build a strong partnership. Your help and support will make a great difference in your child's education. Please guide and support your child's learning by ensuring that he/she attends school daily and on time, completes homework assignments, reads on a daily basis, eats a healthy breakfast, and comes to school ready to learn.

The faculty, staff, and I feel very blessed to be part of this community. We thank you for your support and look forward to a great year filled with many blessings.

God bless you,

Veronica Macias, M. Ed



Welcome to MI

On behalf of Mary Immaculate School, I would like to welcome our more than 30 new students and families. We are very excited to have you as part of the MI family! We also welcome two new additions to our faculty, Mrs. Amber Bigalbal, 4th Grade Teacher, and Ms. Deawna Williams, 7th Grade Homeroom Teacher. Mrs. Bigalbal has a Teaching Credential, Master's Degree, and more than 10 years of teaching experience. Ms. Williams has three years of teaching experience and is currently working on her Teaching Credential and Master's Degree at Mount St. Mary's University. Both, Mrs. Bigalbal and Ms. Williams, come highly recommended from their previous schools. Welcome to the MI Family!!!!



Upcoming Events

August 22

First Day of School: TK-8th grade

August 29

Back-to-School Night at 6:30pm

September 5

Welcome back to school family event at Chuck E Cheese

Important Announcements

- -Hot lunch begins Aug. 27th
- -STAR Test Window I begins Aug. 28th
- -First school Mass on Fri., Aug. 30th (Best dress uniform)
- -First day of pre-school Mon., Sept. 3rd

Page 1 of 2

A Back-to-School Prayer

Loving God, thank you for the rest and relaxation we enjoyed over the summer.

Today we pray for our students as they begin a new school year. Bless them with joy at seeing friends, excitement at new experiences, and a love of learning. Watch over all who learn, replacing fear with joy, anxiety with peace, and tiredness with energy.

May confidence be their foundation,
may grace be their guide and
may hope be their compass toward a bright future.

I pray they would have eyes to see
the needs of those around them and a heart to love well.
May they face each day with positivity knowing that
no matter what comes their way, you are always by their side.

We pray for our school families. May the presence of your Spirit fill their hearts.

We pray for our teachers. May you grant them wisdom, patience, and joy in serving their students.

Amen.



Uniforms

ALL students need to be in full uniform by Monday, August 26th. Uniforms must be purchased from Dennis Uniforms. No uniforms from other places will be accepted. Please see Parent-Student Handbook or call the school office for questions or clarification.